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 KIWANIS MEETING OF February 21st, 2022 
 


Six members plus Eliza Carmen, President of the UWGB Circle K attended our 
meeting. We all

enjoyed a Brisket plate lunch with Carrot Cake for dessert. Members included 
were Maria, Anne, Ann, Rick, Pat, and Bob R. For the first time since we started 
attending meetings again last October, we sang a song other than the Packer

 Fight Song. We sang Stodola Pumpa. 


Eliza gave us an update of planned Circle K activities from now thru May. Thier 
clubs Chartering Ceremony is set for Tuesday night February 22nd at the UWGB 
Union (see pictures below) Four of our members are planning to attend this event. 
Anne updated us on the details regarding our picnic with the Nicolet 3rd graders. 
It is set for Tuesday May 31st at the

NEW Zoo. 


March meetings will be on the 7th and 21st. Brian Nelsen from the Mediation 
Center will be our speaker. We also expect to have a visitor from the Allouez 
Kiwanis club who wants to talk to us about holding a joint Pancake and

Porkie Fundraiser.


Eliza also shared a registration link for anyone interested in attending DCON, held 
this year virtually 3/11 & 3/12 and is free to register: bit.ly/DCON2022


http://bit.ly/DCON2022




















By: Bob Rowan



